
LITTLE BARDFIETD PARISH COUNCIL ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Meeting held on Tuesday 31't May 2AL6 at 7.00pm in Gardinerrs Barn

Members Present
Cllr William Gardiner (Chairman), Cllr Terry Cutmore (Vice Chairman), Cllr Clare Beeston, Cllr
Colin Simpson, Cllr Andrew Davies, Mrs C Feltham-Williams {Clerk)

1. Apologies
There were no apologies

2. Chairman's Report
Welcome to Andrew Davies who joined the Parish Council at the beginning of May.

3. Public Forum
No Members of the Public present.

4. Election of Chairman and Vice Chairman
William Gardiner re-elected as Chairman
Terry Cutmore re-elected as Vice-Chairman

Meeting Closed 7.05pm


